Stewart, John

Sent: 21 January 2021 18:22
To: Planning Representations
Subject: Draffen Park Development, Stewarton 21/0012/AMCPPP

Draffen Park Development, Stewarton 21/0012/AMCPPP

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a resident and member of Stane Brae Residents Group, Stewarton, | have been made aware
of the progress of the above development which shows on its plans & drawings, a pathway linking
Draffen Park to Stane Brae, Stewarton.

This pathway is shown on land solely owned and maintained by the residents of Stane Brae,
Stewarton, with whom, there has never been discussion nor approval for such a path to be
considered.

| wish to register disapproval of any such path being constructed on this land owned by Stane
Brae residents.

| do not permit such a path to be constructed as per the plans shown and included in
21/0012/AMCPPP.

| respectfully request that this objection be submitted to East Ayrshire Planning for their attention
and information.

Yours Faithfully,

Cheryl & David Graham



